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Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, September 8, 2015 

Subject: Weekly Collection Service for Recyclables 

Request:   
 
That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report on implementing weekly collection service for 
recyclables throughout the municipality, including rural areas, commencing with the 2016/17 budget 
cycle.  

Reason:  
 
With the recent changes implemented with our solid waste collection, such as the requirement for clear 
bags, there is potential for an increase in recyclables being placed at the curb for collection. In 
anticipation of this potential increase, Council is asked to request a staff report to consider increasing 
collection service to a weekly schedule for recyclables across the municipality to meet the need.  
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff report on implementing weekly collection service of recyclable throughout the municipality, including 
rural areas, commencing with the 2016/17 budget cycle.  
 

Councillor Stephen Adams 
 

District  11 
Spryfield, Sambro Loop, Prospect Road 

 


